
 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: We’re Dancing with Anticipation for Georgia Gives Day 

 

Dear Georgia Ballet Patrons,  

The Georgia Ballet wants to thank you for your continued support. We would not 

be able to do anything without your commitment to help us provide a standard of 

excellence to the students and dancers of The Georgia Ballet which is why we’re 

excited for this year’s Georgia Gives Day! 

Georgia Gives Day is a wonderful opportunity for you to donate to all of your 

favorite non-profits and this year’s event is set for Thursday, November 13, 2014.  

Georgia Gives Day makes it easy to donate to The Georgia Ballet and to nonprofits 

across the state. It provides one platform for online donations that accepts 

Mastercard, VISA and Discover with the option to enable donations through e-

checks and AMEX. To access the donation portal, you can go to 

https://www.gagivesday.org/c/GGD/a/georgiaballet.  

While donations are accepted year-round through the donation portal, there will be 

extra incentives for your donations during the 24 hours of Georgia Gives Day. 

(Plus, the non-profits with both the most donors and most donations will receive 

extra rewards, so please tell your friends!)  

Whatever you are able to donate, we are truly grateful to have such wonderful 

patrons. If you would like to learn about other ways you can take part in the 

success of our programs, please go to https://www.georgiaballet.org/volunteer. 
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